
               

 

 

 

 

14th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Forest School 

We are pleased to tell you that your child will be taking part in Forest School Sessions at School starting on 

Thursday 16th September 2021. 

The sessions will take place in the Nature Area for approximately 2 hours on a Thursday afternoon each 

week. Miss Saunders is a qualified Forest School Leader and will lead the group session. Miss Cousins will 

be assisting the group. 

We will be working using tools for woodwork and lighting fire, once the children have developed an 

understanding of the safety expectations.  

The sessions will go ahead in most weathers, with the exception of extreme wind. 

Children will need:  

 Welly boots (even if sunny) 

 Waterproof coat (which you do not mind getting dirty!) 

 Waterproof over trousers or old trousers 

 Gloves and Hat 

On Thursday 16th September, this will be an all-day session - please can children come to school 

wearing appropriate clothing and boots.  

Every Thursday thereafter, please can children come into school wearing their school uniform and bring in 

their forest school clothing to get changed into for the afternoon session. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Morgan-Huws 
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